We have received some
great news from the
NYSDOT who has
scheduled to paint the

Franklin Street bridge this summer!

Rover Contracting, Inc. is the primary
contractor, who is expected to start around
August 13™, for a one-and-a-half-month
project. Keep in mind the work is
weather-dependent.

Please be advised that as per the NYSDOT -
“The contractor plans to utilize temporary
signals or flaggers as necessary to direct
alternating one way travel through the open
lane on arterial routes. On divided
highways, the contractor will utilize shoulder
or lane closures as necessary to facilitate the
work. At least one lane will remain open
while work takes place.”

On behalf of the Village Streets Super-
intendent, Doug Crane, we want to thank
you for your patience during this time.
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